
 

PL 06D.PM0015 Board Direction Page 1 of 1 

 

Board Direction 
PL 06D.PM0015 

 

 

At a meeting held on 25th January 2018, the Board considered 
 

(a) the report of the Inspector, and 
 

(b) the documents on file generally, and 
 

(c) the planning history (parent permission) under file ref PA0039 
 
The Board decided not to invite submissions from the general public as to whether 
the proposed amendment and alterations were material alterations.  
 
The Board decided, in accordance with the recommendation of the reporting 
inspector, that the proposed alterations were not material.  
 
The Board decided to make the proposed alterations. 
 
Reasons and Considerations  
Generally in accordance with Draft Order which is based on Inspector’s reasoning.  

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 29th January 2018 

 Conall Boland   

 


